We would like to welcome you all back
to school at Notre Dame Academy!

Wednesday, September 13™
at the picnic table area behind our school
5-71p.m.

The BBQ is from 5-6 pm. Teachers will be in their homerooms from 6-7
pm for you to come and meet them.

Burger, chips and a drink for 31 per person available by preordering through
SchoolCash Online ONLY - due Thursday, Sept 7 (non-refundable).

Unfortunately, we are unable to accept late orders and will not have extras
available for purchase at the BBQ.

Come out and meet your child’s teachers and all the staff at NDA.

WE HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE!



